
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Please take notice that a public hearing shall be conducted at the regular meeting 
of the  Bolton Town Board scheduled for 6:00PM on September 6, 2022 at the 
Town of Bolton Town Hall located at 4949 Lake Shore Drive, Bolton Landing, NY 
for the purpose of giving consideration to: 

1) An application for a sound amplification permit for Deb Gaddy – band 
inside a tent for a wedding event Saturday September 24, 2022 from 4 -10 
PM – event location – 56 Edgecomb Pond Rd 

If you have any questions or concerns, please address them in person or in writing 
to:  
Town Clerk 
PO box 7 
Bolton Landing, NY 12814 
Or via email at petteys.j@town.bolton.ny.us 
Jodi Petteys 
Town Clerk 
Town of Bolton 


